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I strongly am against this passing. By restricting coyote hunting this puts many 
farmers livestock at a higher risk. I have a horse farm and we breed yearly, we also 
have a high coyote population around and when it’s been needed we shoot them. So 
to not be able to protect my animals that are my livelihood does not sit right with me. 
I think that all the other farmers who have cattle in our state as well will say the same 
thing. Additionally this will put many people’s dogs at higher risk for attacks, and 
affect the deer population for Maine hunters. Lastly the fact this was such short notice
to the people of Maine is unfair…. I strongly advise this to  not pass. 


